
From: Richard Atkinson <richard@atkinsonarchitects.co.uk> 

Sent: 27 March 2015 12:18 

To: Clark, James 

Subject: 2015/0818/P 6 Leverton Place 

 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Completed 

 

Dear Mr Clark 

 

Further to recent conversations, emails,your site visit last week and the LoR objections from 

neighbours; I confirm that the client Houshang Sakhai would like to withdraw the 

application. 

 

Please could you send formal notification of this. 

 

Regards 

 

Richard 

 

Richard Atkinson RIBA 

www.atkinsonarchitects.co.uk 

01752 312 616 

07910 705 150 

 

 

 

 

 


